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Dear Mr. Oswald,

[ am responding to the letter issued on August 13, 2012 in regards to the reviewing of our
proposed permit for the Revenue Mine located in Ouray County, Colorado by Mr. Renzo

DelPiccolo.

With the Revenue Mine being in close proximity to Sneffels Creek, we will carefully
monitor the water quality above, at and below the mill site prior to, concurrent with, and
after the ore processing activities to ensure that water quality is not jeopardized (pursuant
to the requirements by DRMS and CDPHE). We will also be sure that any sediment
ponds containing acidic solutions are double lined (none planned currently). Additionally,

the CPW will be added to the Spill Response Plan.

We realize the potential dangers that lie within the black bear habitat/human conflict area
and special attention will be paid to the disposal of any human food sources on site. We
will also take extra safety precautions by making sure all exterior trash cans and

dumpsters that may contain food are bear proof.

Moving forward, both parties have acknowledged, addressed, and mutually agreed upon
the topics and concerns at hand. Without additional concerns, the Colorado Parks &

Wildlife department has no further comments or issues on this subject matter.
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If you have additional questions, you can contact me at 303-534-6500 or Renzo

DelPiccolo, Area Wildlife Manager, at 970-252-6000.

Sincerely,
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Stdr Mine Operations Manager
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Renzo DelPiccolo

Area Wildlife Manager- Montrose
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